
August 27, 2020 

Dear Ursa Minor School Family, 

I hope you and your students are getting into the swing of our virtual school start and getting to 
know your teachers. Here are a couple of updates and reminders:  

Student Materials Distribution (Brick & Mortar Option) 

This is a friendly reminder that teachers have prepared student materials for distribution, they 
will be available for curbside collection on Monday, August 31 and Tuesday, September 1.  

Please read and follow the signs as you enter the parking lot. Upon arrival, the family will 
identify themselves (students’ name and grade levels/teachers’ name) to a staff member who 
will radio a team in the building. The building team will then bring the students’ belongings 
outside to the family. As a safety precaution, families will not be allowed into the building during 
the pick-up process. Thank you for your understanding! 

The collection schedule will be as follows:  

Monday, August 31  

9:30 am – 12:30 pm - Student’s Last Names A – M  

12:30 – 4:00 pm – Student’s Last Names N - Z  

Tuesday, September 1 

9:30 am – 12:30 pm - Student’s Last Names N - Z  

12:30 – 4:00 pm – Student’s Last Names A - M 

4:00 - 5:30 pm  - Open 

Material for ASD Virtual Students 

Calvert Learning has consumable student materials available to enhance the academic 
experience. ASD has printed these K-5 materials for the first quarter and will distribute next 
week. Virtual students zoned for Ursa Minor can collect this material from Chugiak High School, 
outside the cafeteria doors. ​School buses will be used to distribute, so please look for the bus 
and signs regarding Virtual printed materials. 
 
The schedule is as follows: 
 
• Wednesday, September 2 from 8:00 am - 6:00 pm (​K-3 materials only​) 
• Thursday, September 3 from 8:00 am - 6:00 pm (​K-3 materials only​) 
• Friday, September 4 from 8:00 am - 6:00 pm (​all materials K-5 available​) 



August 27, 2020 

Pandemic-EBT for Children 

The poster below gives some information about the P-EBT (Pandemic - Electronic Benefits 
Transfer Program). You can contact The Food Bank of Alaska if you have any questions about 
qualifying for the program. The deadline for requesting the P-EBT is August 31st. 
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Student Meals 
Also there is now a bus route for student meals. Times and stops are subject to change. Please 
check the Student Nutrition Website and listen for the robo calls for stops. If you still have 
questions please email ​SNAdmin@asdk12.org​ or ​cafe_ursaminor@asdk12.org​ ~ Ms. Victoria 
 
 I hope this information is helpful.  Best wishes for a great weekend. 
 
Wendy Brons, Principal 
Ursa Minor Elementary 
336 Hoonah Ave. 
JBER, AK.  99505 
(907) 428-1311 
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